
Chaffey Community  
College District 

Board Policies 
 Chapter 7, Human Resources 

 
 

OIRPG 921 

BP 7125 Employment Eligibility 
 
Hiring employees to perform District-related work outside of California is prohibited.  
Further, current District employees must perform their District-related work in California. 
The Superintendent/President may allow for an exception to these requirements, in 
special circumstances, based solely on District need and the nature of the work duties.  
The in-state work performance requirement does not apply to work performed while on 
District-related travel nor to nominal amounts of work performed while an employee is 
temporarily out of state or the country. 
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